
Spelling Homework
Dear Parents/Carers,
We have changed how we are learning Spellings at Holland Haven school! Your child now has a personalised
spelling list on an online learning portal called Spelling Shed. Your child should know their log in details but if
not, they are written at the front of the little red homework book. Please can you encourage your child to use
Spelling Shed when the homework set is Spellings and Times Tables (every 3 weeks), as well as any extra
opportunities you and your child might have time for.
Here’s how to access Edshed - the children love playing the games and so it is a great way to learn.

1) Search for ‘Edshed’

2) Sign in with your child’s log in details. These can be found at the front of their small red homework book.



3) Click on the ‘Play’ button

4) Your child has two lists of words to practise. The first is a list of words which they are learning in class for that
week. The second is a personal list made up of the words from your child’s home school book that they do not
yet know. Please encourage your child to practise both lists. Once your child has learnt the words in their
personal list, they will be ticked off in their homework book and 10 new words will be added instead.


